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\VHITE HOUSE 

WASHI~GTON 

October 20, 1976 

Dear Barry: 

I thoroughly enjoyed the Texas-Oklahoma 
game on October 9. It was a pleasure to 
see you on this occasion, and I look for­
ward to following the exploits of your fine 
team throughout the current season. The 
Sooners football which was autographed by 
the members of the team will be a lasting 
souvenir of a very special day. Many 
thanks for your thoughtfulness. 

With my warmest good wishes to you and 
all the Sooners, 

~A. F Mr. Barry Switzer f!f.r; 
Head Football Coach 
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The University of Oklahoma ~ 
Norman, Oklahoma 
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